
Fairytale Feast was launched 2 years ago as a fundraiserfor Ronald McDonald House. 2 Moms who had 

an idea and a cause. The first Fairytale Feast was an overwhelming success which resulting in a $5500 

donation to RMH. Last events event was also a huge success! Planning has already begun forth is year's 

event. This eventishappening0ctober26th 2019 in Cargill. 

This year, the Walkerton Kinette club has taken it over and hope that it will continue to be a huge 

success. We will be donating the money to Ronald McDonald House again, and hope to be able to also 

give a donation to a needy family in the area. 

We aim to provide the same experience to our guests as in the past years. With the generous donations 

from our sponsors we want to continue to be able to create a magical evening. We will have 

professional Disney princesses, a real life Cinderella carriage, kid friendly meals and grab bags. 

We are grateful for any monies you choose to donate, but we are asking for you to donate either a FREE 

Swim OR Free Skate Coupon so that we can give one to every child that is attending. 

All donations are publicly recognized no matter the amount. 

We realise you help out the community and many other projects. (Thank you) 

Thank you in advance, for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 

cj:l~ ~ - . 
L\~a__ vJet\s 5\C-t-oc3 I -052 ! 

The Kinette Club of Walkerton 


